THE WORLD MASTERS CROSS-COUNTRY SKI ASSOCIATION

 NATIONAL DIRECTOR FOR DENMARK

ARNE STONOR

SJØSETERVEGEN 28, N-2618  LILLEHAMMER, NORWAY

Mobil: +47 92249506, E-mail: a-stono@online.no
HOMESITE: www.arne-stonor.dk/masters_d.htm

THE DANISH MASTERS SEASON IN CROSS-COUNTRY SKIING 

 2019 - 2020
The Danish Championship in cross country skiing 2020 was as usual held in  week no. 5 from 26.01. to 01.02. on Kvitåvatn, Rjukan, Norway. A total of 5 competitions during the week.
The Danish Championship in cross country skiing 2021 will may be be held (depends on COVID-19) in week no. 5. on Kvitåvatn, Rjukan, Norway ( 5 competitions) 
Link: http://www.dmlangrend.dk/
The Greenland Championship in cross country skiing normally held at Easter, was canceled this year due to COVID-19.


When the Masters in Cogne was canceled, we invited the participants from Greenland and Denmark to a private ski training stay in our home in Lillehammer. It was successful with good skiing conditions.
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Photos from ski training stay in Lillehammer.

Finally, I would like to mention that I have been the National Director of Greenland - Denmark for 25 years.

Lillehamer, Norway . October 2020
With best regards
Arne Stonor
